
This year is the 80th anniversary of the Holodomor and a 
commemoration will be held at the Ukrainian club, 14 Royal Terrace 
Edinburgh EH7 5AB on Sunday 24th November 2013 at 2 pm (club open 
from 1 pm)

An exhibition will be set up in the main hall with stands displaying 
posters, DVD’s of various short films/documentaries: reading material 
and a shrine for quiet contemplation.

A short film will also be shown on the TV downstairs called 
“HOLODOMOR the Movie” which we have not shown before.

A short introduction and blessing will be conducted downstairs followed 
by a simple meal of soup and bread as a number of attendees will come 
directly after mass at 11 am.


